Meeting of the Board of Selectmen held on November 17, 2017 beginning at 1:51 pm in the Board of Selectmen's Conference Room, Ludlow Town Hall

Members present: William Rooney, Chairman; Manuel Silva; Derek DeBarge

2017 DEC 13 P 3: 45

Members absent: Brian Mannix; Carmina Fernandes

TOWN OF LUDLOW

Also Present: Elsa Barros, Town Treasurer

Ms. Villano stated there was an error in the vote taken at the November 14, 2017 meeting of the PAR dollar amount. Ms. Barros stated that the Board needs to amend the dollar amount from 3.98 to 3.89.

Mr. DeBarge made a motion, seconded by Mr. Silva, to amend the vote of Tuesday, November 14, 2017 concerning the PAR amount which was stated as 3.98, however the correct amount is \$3,890,000.00. Vote 3-0 all in favor.

Mr. Silva made a motion, seconded by Mr. DeBarge, to sign the paperwork needed for refunding of the bonding. Vote 3-0 all in favor.

Mr. Silva made a motion, seconded by Mr. DeBarge, to adjourn at 2:55 pm.

\_Chairman

Ludlow Board of Selectmen

All related documents can be viewed at the Board of Selectmen's Office during regular business hours.